 

From: David Stevens [mailto:dstevens@airdberlis.com] 
Sent: September 28, 2006 4:24 PM
To: BoardSec
Cc: Patrick Hoey; Fred Cass; mbuonaguro@piac.ca; mjanigan@piac.ca; pmanning@willmsshier.com; jabouchar@willmsshier.com
Subject: EB-2006-0034 : Enbridge Gas Distribution F2007 rates
Good Afternoon, 

Attached is a letter related to the Requests for Intervention of VECC and LIEN. 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Best Regards, 

<<Document.pdf>> 
_______________________________
David Stevens
Aird & Berlis LLP
BCE Place, Suite 1800
Box 754, 181 Bay Street
Toronto, Ontario
M5J 2T9
Tel.:  416.865.7783
Fax:  416.863.1515
email : dstevens@airdberlis.com
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